
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON   
M4P 1E4 
 
 
November 21, 2014      
 
 
Re:   EB-2014-0145 – Union Gas Limited – 2013 Disposition of Deferral Account 

Balances – Draft Rate Order Reply Comments 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Union Gas Limited (“Union”) has received comments from Board Staff, London Property 
Management Association (“LPMA”) and Canadian Manufacturers and Exporters 
(“CME”) regarding Union’s Draft Rate Order filed November 17, 2014 for the above 
noted proceeding. All parties submitted that the Draft Rate Order accurately reflects the 
findings in the Ontario Energy Board’s (the “Board”) October 30, 2014 Decision.  No 
other parties made submissions. 
 
Accordingly, Union requests the Board approve the Order as filed by December 3, 2014 
in order to implement rate changes with the January QRAM. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns on this matter, please contact me at (519) 436-
5473. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Karen Hockin 
Manager, Regulatory Initiatives 
 
cc: EB-2014-0145 Intervenors 

Crawford Smith (Torys) 
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